
Millbrook Messenger 

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas! 
 
The next couple of weeks are very busy and we are all getting excited in 
the run up to Christmas. 

 
 
We would like to invite parents/carers to join 
us at our Christmas Service at Freshbrook 
Church on Monday 16th December at 9.15am. 
You are very welcome to stay for  
refreshments kindly provided by the church. 
 
 
 
 

The Caterpillar and Infant classes are busy rehearsing for their Nativity 
performances on Monday 16th at 2pm and Tuesday 17th December at 10am 
and 2pm 
 

Our Christmas lunches are on -  

Wednesday 18th December — KS2 Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 19th December — The Ark, Caterpillars and Infants Christmas 
Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the children are busy rehearsing for our House 
Christmas Song competition which is one of the  
highlights at this time of year.    
 

If your child would like to send Christmas cards to their friends 
there is a post box outside the staff room. Please make sure that the 
envelope has the child’s name and class. They will then be given out at 
the end of every day. 

Other Dates for your Diary                                  
Wednesday 11th December — Bears Class Assembly 9am 

Friday 20th December—last day of term children finish at 1.15pm 

                ********* 

Monday 6th January—children return to school 

   Christmas Jumpers! 
 
Children may wear their Christmas  
jumpers, if they would like to, over their 
school uniform on the day that they have 
their Christmas Lunch. 
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Menu Change for the last week of term 
Monday 16th Dec   Sausage & Tomato Pasta or macaroni cheese 

Tuesday 17th Dec  Jacket potatoes with fillings 

Weds 18th Dec      Year 3,4,5 & 6 Christmas Lunch 

                               The Ark, Caterpillars and Infants the kitchen will only provide a packed lunch 

Thursday 19th Dec  The Ark, Caterpillars Yr R, Yr 1 &  Yr 2 Christmas Lunch 

                                   Year 3,4,5 & 6— the kitchen will only provide a packed lunch 

Friday 20th Dec       Fish/Vegetable Fingers and chips 

 
Thank you to everyone 
who helped to raise 
£1068.73 for Millbrook 
by shopping at Asda. 
Many thanks to Millbrook 
Friends for signing us up! 

 

Reception Admissions for  

September 2025 

Please complete your application by  
Wednesday 15th January 2025 
https://www.swindon.gov.uk/

info/20071/
school_places_and_admissions 

Staff News 
We are pleased to welcome 2 new members of staff to Millbrook. Mrs Ilhansayin will be 
working as a Teaching Assistant in Bumblebees Class and Miss Brotherston has joined the 
team as our new MDSA. 

 

We are also pleased that Miss Goodman from the GLT Central 
Team has been spending time at Millbrook, you may have  
already met her staffing the morning Bagel Bar! 

Thank you Freshbrook Tesco Express 
 

The amazing staff at our local Tesco Express have 
been fund raising for Millbrook by spending many 
hours baking and selling cakes. They raised the  
fantastic amount of £1030.  
 
Thanks also to Tesco for providing the 2 hampers, as 
raffle prizes, and everyone who bought a ticket. 
 
Ms Shawyer, Mrs Redhead and 4 children went over 
to the store and helped draw the winning raffle  
tickets. 
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Stay Safe and Be Kind Online  


